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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
 Monday 1st November 2021.
Dear parents / carers,
Sports Questionnaires
Please find the attached Parents Sports Questionnaire. All completed questionnaires should be returned to school by next Monday 8th November at the latest 
Poppies

Poppies are on sale in the shop, and we do have some here in school. Pupils can bring in a donation if you wish to purchase a poppy from school. 
Children in Need

Children in Need takes place on Friday 19th November. Pupil Council would like to invite everyone to come in wearing pyjamas on the 19th, and to bring in a donation for Children in Need. They will also be selling Children in Need merchandise for the week beginning 15th November. We will let you know what is for sale and the prices via seesaw.
Parent Council Meeting
The Parent Council meeting will now take place via Zoom, at 7pm. You should have received an email with the details for joining the meeting.

Library visit

The children on the library group will be visiting Kirkwall library next Tuesday (9th). We will be travelling on the 1.30 boat and returning on the 4pm boat. Please can parents meet us at the boat in Shapinsay to collect. Children should bring a snack and drink with them. Please return the reply slip by this Friday (only children in the library group have this slip).
Tree Lighting 

The tree lighting will take place on Friday 3rd December, and the children have been invited to sing. Please can you return the reply slip by the end of the week. The Tree Lighting will be starting a 7pm, children who are taking part in the singing should be in school for 6.45pm. Weather permitting the tree lighting will take place outside so please wrap up warm. 
Christmas Assembly
We will be having an end of term Christingle service on Tuesday 21st December at 2pm. We hope that we will be able to invite parents in, so please keep this date free if you are able to. We will also be saying goodbye to Ian at this assembly, as he will be retiring at the end of this term.
 Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
Tree Lighting, Friday 3rd December 2021.

Please complete and return to school by Friday 6th November 2021.

Name of child/children……………………………………………………………………..

Will be taking part in the Tree Lighting on December 3rd………………………………

Will not be able to take part in the Tree Lighting………………………………………..

Parents signature…………………………………………………………………………..

